

Division of Business Management Research & Library Unit PO Box 7915 Madison, WI 53707

Mark Gottlieb, P.E., Secretary Internet: <u>www.dot.wisconsin.gov</u>

Telephone: (608) 267-2828 Facsimile (FAX): (608) 261-6306

E-mail: research@dot.wi.gov

June 4, 2012

TO: STUDY PARTNER CONTACTS FROM: DANIEL YEH, SECTION CHIEF

RESEARCH & LIBRARY UNIT, WISDOT

SUBJECT: TPF-5(270) LEAD STATE ACCEPTANCE MEMO

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) accepts responsibility as the lead agency of TPF-5(270), Recycled Material Resource Center, 2nd Generation. WisDOT agrees to receive, obligate, expend and manage contributions from participating agencies.

WisDOT will administer pooled fund contributions, both Federal and non-Federal, transferred through FMIS or interstate transfers and will review and pay expenses related to this project. All monetary transactions will be documented according to DOT procedures and Federal laws.

If you have any questions please contact Jacqueline Kamin at (608) 267-2294 or jacqueline.kamin@dot.wi.gov.